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TO: Members of the Common Council 

 

FROM: Mayor Timothy Hanna  

 

DATE: May 12, 2017 

 

RE: Committee Reappointments 

  
 

It is with pleasure that I present the following reappointments for your information at the May 17 

Common Council meeting: 

 

BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

  

Joe Martin Remainder of 2-year term to expire 12/2018 – Alderperson  

Rick Krumwiede Remainder of 3-year term to expire 12/2017 – Active Bicyclist 

Bill Moore Remainder of 3-year term to expire 12/2017 – Active Community Member 

Gwen Sargeant Remainder of 3-year term to expire 12/2017 – Business Owner 

Jan Heifner Remainder of 3-year term to expire 12/2017 – Fitness/Health Professional 

Joe Sargent Remainder of 3-year term to expire 12/2017 – AASD Representative  
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